
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 11, 1997 

 

 

Suzanne Spaulding, Esq. 

General Counsel 

United States Senate Select Committee on Intelligence 

SH-211 

Washington, DC 20510-6475 

 

Re: Church Committee MOU 

 

Dear Suzanne: 

 

Enclosed is a copy of the signed Memorandum of Understanding between the SSCI, the Review 

Board and the Center for Legislative Archives regarding the disposition of Church Committee records 

under the JFK Act.  Thank you for your cooperation in reaching this agreement. 

 

We look forward to the continued cooperation of SSCI staff in processing records pursuant to the 

terms of the MOU and the Act. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

Enclosure 


